
Over the years, I have realized that the myopia and, often, cruetly, with which many of us 

approach our deaf babies is not a result of stupidity or any conscious evil, but a lack of 

imagination.  My presentations, especially in small groups, are purposely designed to 

facilitate imagination and discussion in  order to provoke and/or increase empathy. Power 

Point presentations are very much like television and usually make audiences passive, 

discouraging imagination and critical thinking. 

                                   --- Susan Schaller 

 


